
Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension 
Service
K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

Are you interested in learning about LRP? 
Join the Central Kansas Extension District & Ottawa County Farm Bureau for coffee, 
cookies, an evening to discuss what LRP is, where to buy it, rules of the policy, and 

how it can benefit you and your operation. 

Guest speaker – Mark Nelson, Kansas Farm Bureau Director of 
Commodities

Livestock Risk Protection (LRP) 
Program  

Monday, November 27th

7:00 pm 
Minneapolis Courthouse Basement 
307 N Concord St. 
Minneapolis, KS 67467

K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for 
participation in all programs, services and activities. Accommodations for persons with 
disabilities may be requested by contacting the event contact Justine Henderson two 
weeks prior to the start of the event November 27, 2023 at 785-392-2147 or 
jwh04@ksu.edu. Requests received after this date will be honored when it is feasible to 
do so.

For more information, call or email Justine Henderson (785-392-2147 | jwh04@ksu.edu) or the Ottawa 
County Farm Bureau Office (785-392-2850 | ottawafb@kfb.org)

Scan the 
code, 

email, or 
call us to 
register! 

Please let us know you are coming & register by November 24th! 
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